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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 5:01 PMTo: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearingsSubject: Paul Belmonte, 632 Lexington Parkway North, 651-645-7852 home

Belmonte called this afternoon to say that he will not be coming to the Legislative Hearing tomorrow (August 1) and will attend the City Council meeting instead because he disagrees with the assessment and has already appealed this issue.  I told him that this is the opportunity to appeal the assessment cost if he disagrees with it and to request that it be spread over a period of time.  I added that the Council prefers that people go through the Legislative Hearing process before attending the City Council Public Hearing.  He reiterated that he will attend the City Council meeting and not attend the Legislative Hearing.  He said he has the paper indicating the date and time for the City Council Public Hearing.   Mr. Belmonte said that he called earlier to speak to Mai Vang.  I told him that I will let her know that he will not be attending the Legislative Hearing.  -Racquel, 6-8573 


